
Drinking Water 

The Sagaponack School does not have any drinking water fountains from its water 

well.  The school has one sink for hand washing.  The District pays for and supplies 

bottled water to students, staff, volunteers, visitors and parents during school 

hours and at school functions at no charge.  

This remedial action plan is for lead testing in the 2023-2025 compliance period, 

in accordance with PHL 1110, Subpart 67-4. 

 


